
Free bike racks available for
S. Tahoe businesses
A few bike racks remain available free of charge to businesses
within the city limits of South Lake Tahoe.

These racks are made available by the city and were designed
by the Lake Tahoe Bicycle Coalition.

Businesses  interested  in  bike  racks  must  request  an
application form from the Lake Tahoe Bicycle Coalition which
is managing the application process. The city will deliver the
racks, but each business must install the racks.

Email biketahoe@aol.com to request the application packet.
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